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Summer will soon be here!  Hope everyone is ready for the warm (?) weather! 
 
Our Northeast Region meeting was held in Canonsburg, PA with 35 members 
registered.  Penny Jacobs and her team did an awesome job!!  10 first timers 
enjoyed the field trip to Carrie Blast Furnace and the Aviary, the fun “Night at the 
Races” and of course our seminar and business meeting.   Emily VanHaaften was 
elected as 2025 Northeast Region Director!  Thanks, Emily! 
 
Convention information should be available on the website in the near future.  
Keep an eye out for it.  Dallas will be offering lots of opportunities.   
 
Northeast Region has completed their TAXE1 and 990N forms. Good job! 
 
I hope that your club presidents bring back to the membership all the discussions 
and possibilities for our region.  Don’t forget to email me with the thoughts and 
suggestions from those discussions.  I want to know how the membership feels.  
Any questions, suggestions, opinions – please let me know.  I can take all of those 
thoughts back to the ADDC Board.   
 
 
Enjoy this warmer weather and try not to get sunburnt! 
 
 
 

 
Until next month --- 
 
 
 
Shelly Hildebrant 

Board of Directors 
 
 

PRESIDENT  
Wendy Sparks 
Carl E. Gungoll Expl. LLC 
 
PRESIDENT ELECT 
Kathy Martin 
Acadian Ambulance 
Service, Inc. 
 
SECRETARY 
Kelli Hiltbrand 
Sutton Pump & Supply, 
Inc. 
 
TREASURER 
Sue Weaver 
Osborn Heirs Company 
 
IMMEDIATE PAST 
PRESIDENT  
Barbara Pappas 
Cobra Oil & Gas Corp. 
 
 
PARLIAMENTARIAN 
Evelyn Green 
GBC Minerals 
 
 
CENTRAL REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Michelle Burgard 
Devon Energy 
 
NORTHEAST REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Shelly Hildebrant 
Hanley CPA PLLC 
 
SOUTHEAST REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Angie Corvers 
Retired 
 
WEST REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Heather Woods 
Whiptail Midstream 
 
 
 

 

Shelly Hildebrant 
2024 Northeast Region Director 

99 Old Colony Road, Gaylord MI 49735 
989-390-5984 

shellyhildebrant@hotmail.com 
 
 
 


